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From: Victoria and Anthony Stoppiello <stoppiello@nehalemtel.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 1:46 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Sen Johnson
Subject: SB931 and SB926

I support these two bills. 
The FERNS notification system needs to be revised. A one-year window when neighboring timberland 
might be sprayed is too vague, especially when one’s own pets and garden crops might be exposed to 
drift. 
 
 
Aerial spraying on Oregon State forests or other public lands also should stop. Hunters, fishermen, 
hikers shouldn’t have to guess if they are about to enter an area that will be sprayed from helicopters. 
State foresters will not have to be deployed to block entrance to areas about to be sprayed, therefore 
saving money for the state of Oregon. 
 
 
Victoria Stoppiello 
PO Bo 72 
Nehalem, OR. 97131 
 
 


